
MT. LEBANON
SCHOOL DISTRICT

LEGAL NOTICE
The  Mt.  Lebanon  Board  of
School  Directors  plans
adoption  of  a  Proposed
Preliminary  Budget  for  the
fiscal year commencing July 1,
2025 through June 30, 2026,
at the Regular Board Meeting
on January 27, 2025, at 7:30
p.m.  The  Board  intends  to
apply  for  all  applicable
exceptions  through  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education.  The  Board  plans
adoption of a Proposed Final
Budget  for  2025-2026  fiscal
year  at  the  Regular  School
Board  Meeting  on  April  21,
2025 at 7:30 p.m. The Board
plans a final adoption of said
2025-2026 Final Budget at the
Regular  Board  Meeting  on
May 21, 2025, at 7:30 p.m. All
Board meetings will be held in
Room D205 at  Mt.  Lebanon
High  School,  155  Cochran
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA,  15228.
Copies  of  the  2025-2026
Proposed Preliminary Budget
will be available to the public
at  the Administrative Offices
of  the  Mt.  Lebanon  School
District located at 7 Horsman
Drive,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15228,
and on the district website on
December 12, 2024. Copies of
the 2025-2026 Proposed Final
Budget will be available to the
public  at  the  Administration
Offices  of  the  Mt.  Lebanon
School  District  located  at  7
Horsman Drive, Pittsburgh, PA
15228,  and  on  the  District
website on April 22, 2025.

Kimberly Walters, Secretary,
Board of Directors


